
Friday 22nd October

Google Classroom: parents’ guide

Dear Parents / Carers,

Google Classroom is a free, online system which Outwood academies use to assign videos,
resources and other work for children who are not in school. Please follow this video guide on
how to set it up on your home phone, tablet or computer:

https://tinyurl.com/537f8c4j

Your child’s individual log in details will be sent home with your child on Friday 22nd October
(Reception) and Monday 1st November (Nursery).

If you have any questions regarding the use of Google Classroom, please do not hesitate to
contact your class teacher.

Yours sincerely,

C.Parkin, U Miya, K.Law

Nursery and Reception teachers

https://tinyurl.com/537f8c4j

